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September 16, 2021 

Ms. Karen Adelman-Foster 
Natick Select Board 
13 East Central Street 
Natick, MA 01760 

 

Dear Select Board: 

 

On September 13th, 2021 the Recreation and Parks Commission voted to support the following 
organizations to host their events on the Natick Common. Support is provided that all guidelines are to be 
followed per the Board of Health. 

-Milestone Church to host Christmas in MetroWest and give away trees on December 4th, 2021 
from 9:00am until 12:00pm.  

-St Patrick’s Parish to display their Christmas Creche from December 9th, 2021 until January 
10th, 2022 

Please feel free to contact me at the Recreation and Parks office if you have any questions prior to your 
next meeting concerning these events.  

 

Regards, 

Andrea Verdelli 
Andrea Verdelli 

Recreation and Parks Administrative Assistant 

 

 

Cc:  Karen Partanen – Recreation & Parks Director 
  Art Goodhind – LFNR Supervisor 


